

NOTICE OF THE MUNICIPAL BOARD OF CANVASSERS FOR THE TOWN of DANE LATE ARRIVING PROVISIONAL BALLOTS

Notice is hereby given that The Municipal Board of Canvassers for the Town of Dane will meet at 1 pm at 7562 Fellows Road. Lodi WI 53555 to conduct a canvass of the late arriving provisional ballots for the April 3, 2018 Spring election that have been returned. This meeting is open to the public to observe the canvass process.

Kendra Tutsch Deputy Clerk for Elections Town of Dane

Posted 4/05/2018

Town of Dane Hall, Dane Post Office, Dane Hardware, Town of Dane Web Site